
Student Loan Information Published by Department of Education 

Northwest Career College provides information published by the Department of Education to 

students at any time that information regarding loan availability is provided. This includes 

information about rights and responsibilities of students and institutions under Title IV loan 

programs. This information is provided via mandatory in person entrance counseling sessions 

and distribution of the Borrower’s Rights and Responsibilities Statement, the Promissory Note 

packet, the Entrance Counseling Guide, and the Exit Counseling Guide to students by the 

Director of Financial Aid. 

Please see the Student Financial Aid Information disclosure under the Student Financial 

Assistance section of the institution’s website for more information about information published 

by the Department of Education provided to potential borrowers. 


